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February 27, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We look forward to having you and your child as part of the Elmwood High School 

community. At Elmwood we strive to ensure all students have PRIDE in 

themselves and their school, have a PLACE where they belong and find their 

PURPOSE. 

 

WSD is streamlining the student registration process for all WSD schools for the 

upcoming 2025/26 academic year with a new online registration process. 

 

Students who are registering at a new school for the 2025-2026 school year can 

visit www.winnipegsd.ca under the student registration tab for timelines, frequently 

asked questions and to complete the registration process.  

 

Early registration assists schools with programming and ensures desired optional 

classes for students. Registrations and school specific information can be found at 

www.winnipegsd.ca/Elmwood.  Please note, students will need their MET# (which 

can be found on a report card as provincial student number) to register.  

 

If you require assistance with the registration process, please visit us at the school. 

                                                                                    

 

Thank you 

 

 

Mrs. Carino 

Vice Principal  

Grade 7-8 

 

A. Johnston- Acting Principal    K. Carino – Vice Principal, Gr.7-8    I. Macleod - Vice Principal, Gr. 9-10     C. Torrance – Vice Principal, Gr.11-12 
 

 

505 Chalmers Avenue       Phone:  204.667.8823 
Winnipeg, MB R2L 0G4    Fax:  204.654.0028 
Website:  https://www.winnipegsd.ca/Elmwood 
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